
Hello Morton Street Dance Family, 
 
Our Online Registration for 2020-2021 Season kicks off tomorrow, August 12th at 6pm for our 
current students. Registration will open for new students on Monday, August 17th! Before 
registering and selecting classes, please refer to your level placement email and carefully 
review the enrollment processes below, these can sometimes be confusing. 
 
1. ENROLLMENT PROCESS: 
Step 1: Check your recent email for your class placements. If you want to add a class you have 
not taken BEFORE please contact us before registering.  
Step 2: Review Calendar, Tuition Information, and Registration Procedures on our website. 
Step 3: Register online using your previous account. Once you've selected your classes, we will 
review and approve your registration by email. You will be charged automatically for your $25 
registration fee, tuition for September, and costume deposits (if applicable, i.e., meaning this is 
a new class that you did not have last year). NOTE: the $25 registration fee will be waived, for 
our current students if payment for the first month of tuition (September) and any new class 
costume deposit(s) are paid by Sunday, August 16th.  You will later receive a confirmation email 
about your subsequent monthly payments for October- April 2021.  
Step 4: Once you have received the email confirmation, please complete your contract 
agreement and health form before the first day of class.  
Step 5 (Optional): Order new uniforms on our Online Store (Curtain Call for Class). You may also 
order gear through this link!  Don't forget to download our FREE Mobile App through Team 
App. 
*NEW Step 6: If you prefer to take your classes virtually, please email us; we will provide you 
with the necessary access information before classes begin. 
 
2.  ENROLLMENT AND TUITION:   
Tuition at MSDC is for instruction from September through the end of the season.  It does not 
include costumes, accessories or performance. 
 
3.  PAYMENTS: 
If you choose to pay tuition in full and receive the full tuition discount, it is due by Friday, 
September 11th. If not paid in full, you will automatically be placed on Autopay, monthly 
payments beginning in October (it takes time to set up Autopay).September payments will not 
be paid via Autopay. 
If you opt for Autopay, monthly payments (over with (8) months), you must maintain a current 
debit or credit card on file.  Auto-payments will post on the 1st of each month from October 
through April.  
 
If you have any questions about registration, please give us a call or reply directly to this email. 
We look forward to dancing with our wonderful students very soon! 
 
Thanks, 
Ms. Donna, MSDC Staff 


